MEMORANDUM

October 15, 2018

TO: Al Roshdieh, Director
Department of Transportation

FROM: Roger Berliner, Chair
Transportation, Infrastructure, Energy and Environment (T&E) Committee

SUBJECT:  Tuckerman Lane Pedestrian and Bicycle Improvement project

On October 11 the T&E Committee reviewed the results of Phase I facility planning for
this project. The Committee unanimously concluded that Alternative 3 be continued into Phase
II of facility planning, the preliminary engineering phase of development. We ask that you
evaluate the Planning Board’s suggestions for Alternative 3 in greater detail, and that you also
consider retaining shoulders as an option to creating bike lanes in certain sections of the road.

The Committee appreciates the work the Department of Transportation has completed for
this study, especially the efforts of John “JT” Thomas and Greg Hwang.

cc: Councilmembers
Casey Anderson, Chair, Montgomery County Planning Board




MEMORANDUM

October 15,2018

TO: Al Roshdieh, Director
Department of Transportation
FROM: Roger Berliner, Cha@
Transportation, Infra ture, Energy and Environment (T&E) Committee

SUBJECT:  Summit Avenue Extended project

On October 11 the T&E Committee reviewed the results of Phase I facility planning for
this project. The Committee unanimously concluded that Alternative L1 be continued into Phase
IT of facility planning, the preliminary engineering phase of development. Phase II should also
examine how a connection to Concord Street could be made to address all or most of the traffic
between the University Boulevard/Connecticut Avenue intersection and the Plyers Mill
Road/Metropolitan Avenue intersection.

The Committee was also supportive of moving as quickly as possible to fund and
implement the short-term improvements identified in the Phase I study.

The Committee appreciates the work the Department of Transportation has completed for
this study, especially the effort of John “JT” Thomas.

cc: Councilmembers
Casey Anderson, Chair, Montgomery County Planning Board




